
THANK YOU to our many wonderful friends – incredible sponsors,  
golfers, bocce and croquet players, and dedicated volunteers — for  
your exceptional support of the 2018 Dr. Abraham George Memorial  
Golf Tournament!

Your generosity and caring spirit made this event a great success, 
raising $211,000 in net proceeds for the Capital Health Cancer Center.  
Thanks to your support, the Cancer Center now has a dedicated van to 
transport patients to and from their visits.  We are deeply grateful for your 
partnership to enhance the clinical and supportive services that are life-
changing for patients and families who face the challenges of a cancer 
diagnosis every day. 

We look forward to seeing you on June 5, when the 
2019 Dr. Abraham George Memorial Golf Tournament 
will once again make a difference for patients and their 
families cared for at our Cancer Center.
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DR. ABRAHAM GEORGE 
Memorial Golf Tournament

WEDNESDAY . JUNE 5 . 2019
Mercer Oaks Golf Course ∙ West Windsor, NJ

PROCEEDS WILL BENEFIT 
Capital Health Cancer Center

Sponsorship and player opportunities are available

FOR MORE INFORMATION, please call  
the Development Office at 609.303.4121
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